Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Parking tickets
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. You asked:
· How many of the parking tickets issued by the council between 1 January and 31 December 2018 were appealed?
· How many of those parking ticket appeals have, as of 1 December 2019, been successfully upheld? 

Response: Under section 21 of the FOI Act the information is exempt from release if it is already accessible to the requester. The Council publishes this information on its website. For your information, full figures can be found in the Annual Parking Report 2019 on pages 9 and 16. The report is attached towards the bottom of the following webpage: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/transport-and-streets/parking-in-leicester/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


